
“Enchanted Forest Book Fair:  

Let Your Imagination Grow!” 
Shop Early for the Holidays! 

Help Support the TPES Library!  
Book Fair Dates and Times: Monday-Friday, November 12-16, 2018 

Monday-Wednesday 7:45 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 

Thursday 7:45 a.m.-2:00 p.m.  

Friday 7;45 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 

Closed for Lunch 11:30 a.m.-12:00 p.m. M, Tu, Th, F; 12:00-12:30 p.m. W 

Family & Friends Night on Thursday, November 15th 3:00 p.m.-6:00 p.m. 

   In the Tellico Plains Elementary School Library 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

The Tellico Plains Elementary School Library will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair in the school library on 

November 12-16, 2018.  Please see the top portion of this letter for the hours of the Book Fair each day as well as 

special family and friend events taking place during the week of the fair.  You can also visit our school’s Book Fair 

webpage for more information at http://www.scholastic.com/bf/tellicoelem  or by clicking on the Book Fair links on 

the TPES website.  Come explore our large selection of books and products, which include hundreds of titles as well 

as many other great products.  You are sure to find great reads for every person in your family.  All of the books 

have been carefully reviewed and approved for young readers.  These books represent the best authors and 

illustrators in children’s publishing.  We are passionate about reading and hope you and your family can be part of 

our Book Fair experience.      

 

Your child’s class will be visiting the Book Fair on ____________________________ during their Library 

time.  Look over the attached booklist with your child.  The booklist contains just a few of the hundreds of different 

titles that will be available for purchase at the Book Fair.  You can make your selections in person or you may 

complete the order form on the back of your booklist and send it to school with your child to bring to the Book Fair.  

You can also send money with your child to purchase items of choice at the Book Fair.  There will be adults present 

to help your child select items to purchase.  We are required to charge sales tax, so please do not forget to add it 

to the total cost of the books.  Our tax rate is 9.25%.  If you pay with a personal check, please make it out to 

Tellico Plains Elementary School or TPES.  We also will be accepting credit and debit cards (Discover, Visa, 

MasterCard, and American Express).   

 

Also, our theme for the Book Fair is “Enchanted Forest Book Fair: Let Your Imagination Grow!,” which is an 

enchanted forest fairy tale theme.  In light of the theme, we will be doing fun activities that relate to an enchanted 

forest and fairy tales.  One activity that we will be doing is dressing up.  Your child may dress up as a fairy tale 

character or fairy tale animal on his or her Library day for the Book Fair theme.  For example, your child may dress 

as a princess, a knight, a unicorn, etc.  If your child is not able to dress up as a fairy tale character or fairy tale 

animal, he or she may wear a silly or favorite hat.  Please have your child dress up on the day listed above that he or 

she will be visiting the Book Fair.  We will also have a guessing jar contest in which one boy and one girl from our 

school will each win $25.00 in free books from the Book Fair.  Finally, we will feature a different grade level each 

day in our Daily Drawing.  Each day, we will draw a name of one student from the Daily Drawing to win a free 

book up to $5.00 in value from the Book Fair.     

 

Mark your calendar for our Book Fair Family & Friends Night on Thursday, November 15, 2018 from 3:00 

p.m.-6:00 p.m.  Shop our Fair and enjoy fun activities.  With the holidays just around the corner, this is a great 

opportunity to do some early shopping for holiday gifts.  Also, there will be a chance for a lucky TPES student to 

win free books from the Book Fair as we will give away a door prize of $25.00 in free books.  Each TPES student 

who attends the Family & Friends Night will have his or her name put into a drawing for the door prize.  Or, if the 

student cannot come to the event but a relative attends the event representing the student, his or her name will be 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/tellicoelem


entered into the drawing.  When you come to Book Fair Family & Friends Night, be sure to register your TPES 

child for the contest.  So, come on out and enjoy the fun!  

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Charity Standridge 

TPES Library Media Specialist 


